NFB of Kansas/KENNETH TIEDE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIPS Program
 
The National Federation of the Blind of Kansas is proud to announce our 2022 scholarship program. This year up to $5,000.00 will be awarded. The NFB of Kansas will award up to two $2,500 scholarships to academically meritorious blind college or vocational or technical school students in Kansas! In addition to the financial award the winners will receive travel reimbursement and a free stay at our Kansas state convention and speak to the banquet audience in November.
Please help us spread the word. If you know of a blind student, please pass this invitation along to them.
Deadline to submit applications is October 15, 2022.
Apply Online for the NFB of KS 2022 memorial scholarship
The Kenneth Tiede Memorial Scholarship was created to provide scholarships to blind Kansans to pursue higher educational goals. During the 2009 National Federation of the Blind of Kansas Annual Convention Second Vice-President Susan Stanzel discussed the history and development of the Kenneth Tiede Memorial Scholarship, explained who is eligible to receive the scholarship and what criteria they must meet for consideration for this award. Listen to her remarks by selecting the link below:
Kenneth Tiede Scholarship History
A Key to the Future

